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June 4th, 2007
General Declaration

We, High Tech Computer Corp. declares that the device does not have “Ad
Hoc on non-US frequencies” and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying for the
following product.

Model name: IRIS100

FCC ID: NM8IRIS100

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to
contact us.
Thank you!
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Alex Gau/ Project' Manager

WM Product & Project Management Dept.
High Tech Computer Corp.

Tel.: +886 2 8912 4138*8933

Fax. : +886 2 8912 6307
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